
Strategic Planning Listening Tour Meetings, 6:30 – 8:30 p.m.
• Oct. 2 - Dickinson Elementary School
 7110 Greatwood Parkway
 Sugar Land, TX 77479
• Oct. 8 - Leaman Junior High School
 9320 Charger Way
 Fulshear, TX 77441
• Oct. 15 - Wessendorff Middle School
 5201 Mustang Avenue
 Rosenberg, TX 77471
• Oct. 17 - Hubenak Elementary School 
 11344 Rancho Bella Parkway
 Richmond, TX 77406
• Oct. 29 - Terry High School
 5500 Avenue N
 Rosenberg, TX 77471

• Nov. 5 - Ryon Middle School
 7901 FM 762
 Richmond, TX 77469
• Nov. 26 - Adolphus Elementary School 
 7910 Winston Ranch Parkway
 Richmond, TX 77406
• Nov. 27 - Foster High School
 4400 FM 723
 Richmond, TX 77406
• Nov. 29 - Ray Elementary School 
 2611 Avenue N
 Rosenberg, TX 77471
• Dec. 3 - Hutchison Elementary School
 3602 Williams Way Boulevard
 Richmond, TX 77469

We want to hear from you! Attend any of the Listening Tour Meetings and be sure to take the
Strategic Planning Survey at www.lcisd.org from Oct. 15 to Dec. 3, 2018. 

We’re looking for input on the direction of the District over the next five years. Lamar CISD is launching a 
Strategic Planning Survey and hosting 10 Strategic Planning Listening Tour Meetings across the District to 
get feedback from our parents, staff, students and community. 

Help us create the

FIVE-YEAR VISION
for Lamar CISD! 


